
 

Dear Year 4,  

We have really enjoyed speaking to some of you on the phone last week. If we haven’t 
spoken to you yet, watch out for your phone call this week. We are also going to be sending 
you some information you would have received at parents’ evening.  

Thank you to all of you who have emailed us to tell us what you have been up to. From 
now on, we would like all of you to send us one piece of work a week. This can be as simple 
as taking a picture on a mobile phone and sending it to us via email. We hope you enjoy 
your home learning for this week. If you have any questions, email us and we will be able 
help you. We will upload next week’s home learning on Friday. 

The answer to the riddle in our last letter is: are you asleep yet?  Well done to all of the 
children who emailed us with the correct answer.  

Last week, we challenged you to do something nice for one of your family members. We 
also took part in this challenge:   

Miss Cook gave her mum some stretches to do 
after her running. She gave her a demonstration 
via FaceTime.  

Miss Salter made her sister a card and sent it to 
her in the post.  

Miss Laffan helped her mum by doing her weekly 
food shop for her.  

 
This week, your challenge is to take a picture of something interesting while doing your daily 
exercise. This can be of you or something you have seen. 
 
Finally, this week’s riddle is: 
What is always in front of you but can’t be seen?  
 
Remember, we love to hearing from you.  You can email us any messages, questions or 
pictures of things you have been doing at home.  
 



Please email us via the Year 4 email address as we will be accessing this directly. 
 
year4shared@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk 
 

We all miss you lots! 

 
Miss Salter, Miss Laffan, Miss Cook and Mrs Gentles.  


